
You don't often get email from tparsons@haleyward.com. Learn why this is important

From: Todd Parsons <tparsons@haleyward.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 2, 2024 11:41 AM
To: Abby Conroy <aconroy@salisburyct.us>
Subject: FW: dredging project

Abby

Here is the email from DEEP about the dredging.

Todd Parsons​​​​, PE
Senior Project Manager / Senior Project Engineer
t: 860.379.6669 d:860.368.0152

This e-mail may be confidential and is intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed. Any views or opinions expressed are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of

HaleyWard, Inc. If you are not the intended recipient (or responsible for delivery of the message to such person),​you may not use, copy, distribute or deliver to anyone this message ​(or any part of its contents ) or take any

action in reliance on it. In such case, you should delete this message, and notify us immediately at 207 989 4824 or by email bangor@haleyward.com.

From: Missell, Danielle <Danielle.Missell@ct.gov>
Sent: Friday, March 17, 2023 2:55 PM
To: Todd Parsons <tparsons@haleyward.com>
Subject: RE: dredging project

Hi Todd,
No permits are required for the hydraulic dredging itself from DEEP or ACOE. If they need to establish access through a wetland/watercourse they may need
Section 404/401.
An Inland Wetland permit from the town may be required.
 Danielle

Danielle Missell
Environmental Analyst
Land and Water Resources Division
Bureau of Water Protection and Land Reuse
Connecticut Department of Energy & Environmental Protection
79 Elm Street, Hartford, CT 06106-5127 
p: 860 424-3698 | Danielle.Missell@ct.gov

Conserving, improving, and protecting our natural resources and environment;

Ensuring a clean, affordable, reliable, and sustainable energy supply.

  | portal.ct.gov/DEEP

From: Todd Parsons <tparsons@haleyward.com>
Sent: Friday, March 17, 2023 2:36 PM
To: Missell, Danielle <Danielle.Missell@ct.gov>
Subject: dredging project

EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click any links or open any attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe.
Hi Danielle

I hope you are the correct person to ask these ques ons.  If not, please let me know who I should reach out to.   I have a client who owns frontage on an inland 
lake.  There is a stream that deposits sediment into the lake in an area that they would like to dredge.  They intend to diver-assisted hydraulic dredging.  The area 
is not fully defined yet, but will likely be between one-half and one acre.  What DEEP permits are required for this?  Are there associated Army Corps permits?  
They will not be placing the removed material in any wetlands.

Thank you.

Todd Parsons    , PE
Senior Project Manager / Senior Project Engineer
t: 860.379.6669
a: 140 Willow Street, Suite 8, Winsted, CT 06098

This e-mail may be confidential and is intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed. Any

views or opinions expressed are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Haley

Ward, Inc. If you are not the intended recipient (or responsible for delivery of the message to such person), you

may not use, copy, distribute or deliver to anyone this message  (or any part of its contents ) or take any action

in reliance on it. In such case, you should delete this message, and notify us immediately at 207 989 4824 or by

email bangor@haleyward.com.
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